

Wreningham VC Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Newsletter 8

Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 1 November, 2019

Events coming up!

w/b Mon 14 Oct Families Week
Tues 15 Oct Parents Eve 4.30-7PM
Wed 16 Oct Parents Eve 4.30-7PM
Thurs 17 Oct Parents Eve 3.30-6PM
Half Term Mon 21 to Fri 25 October
Thurs 31 Oct Cl.3 in All Saints Church
Sat 2 Nov Open Morning 10 AM
w/b Mon 11 Nov Friendship Week
(Anti-Bullying Wk.)

Mon 11 Nov Flu inoculation

– whole school

Thurs 14 Nov 3.30 Parents Internet Safety Session – details to follow Fri 15 Children in Need – non uniform



Mon 18 Nov Year 3 Hockey Tournament

Thurs 21 Nov Individual Photos
Tue 3 Dec KS2 Nativity 9.30AM/ 6PM
Thurs 5 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Fri 6 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Thurs 12 Dec Carol Singing 6PM
around the village
Tues 17 Dec School Christmas Dinner

Wed 18 Christingle/Last day of term School re-opens Mon 6 Jan 2020

A big thank you to all the families who came to the tidy up day on Saturday 21 October and helped with various jobs in the school grounds. It is much appreciated by the school.

The Salvation Army Norwich wrote and thanked the children for the donations of food from this year's Harvest Festival. The food will be used for emergency food parcels for families undergoing financial difficulties and help for the soup run for the homeless.

A reminder that we have a Bonfire cake sale this Monday!











Open Morning Saturday 2 November - 10AM to 12

Noon Do you know any parents who are considering which school to send their Reception aged child to in September 2020? The school's Opening Morning is Saturday 2 November from 10.am to 12 noon for prospective new parents. We also welcome children from the current Reception class to come along and join in the activities we have planned.

Horstead Centre

Residential Stays and Activity Days

We wish Class 4 luck as they go to the Horstead Centre next week on a 3 day residential. The children will be tackling various adventurous activities including canoeing, archery, survival skills, Jacob's ladder and a high tower climbing and zip-wire!

HOW DO I HELP KEEP MY CHILD SAFE ONLINE?

'Parenting in a Digital Age' A Workshop with Jill Duman (Teaching and Learning Adviser, Educator Solutions) The school has invited Jill Duman to lead a workshop for parents on Internet Safety on Thursday 14/11/19, 3.30 PM in the school hall.





A letter with a reply slip will be sent out next week.

Reminder to parents about the Online Flu Portal from Jenny Leveridge, Norfolk School Age Immunisation Service

72 parents have signed up to have their child vaccinated. The Online Flu portal will be closing on Sunday 3rd November and once it has closed the parents will not be able to access it. If parents have already submitted a consent form and they have received a confirmation email, they do not need to do it again. Thank you.

Stars of the Week Friday 1/11/19

. .

Year R Frankie B, Y1 Thomas F, Y1 Abigail M, Y2 Amelia L, All class 3, Y5 Suzanna G, Y6 Cayden D